
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Technology Support (cheaster@oepp.sc.gov) <cheaster@oepp.sc.gov>

Date: 4/28/2014 7:00:56 PM
Subject: My printer is telling me to order black cartridge?

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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